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19th September 2023 

Uniform  

Dear Parent/Carers  

 

Our children pride themselves on looking and feeling their best. Wearing the correct uniform is an 
important part of our expectations. We are very aware of the current cost of living crisis and the 
strain this is placing on so many of our families. In response to this we have established a stock of 
good quality second hand uniform, including items for PE and winter coats. These are available at 
significantly reduced prices 

We currently do not have any ties available in our second-hand uniform stock so any donations 
would be very much appreciated. 

We encourage all Parent/Carers to purchase the correct branded items from our website and 
refrain from purchasing any branded items from Morsons in Hayes as they do not have a licence to 
sell our logo. 

The only branded uniform items are the cardigan or jumper and the school tie.  

We consciously did not brand any other items including the PE kit in an attempt to keep costs as 
low as possible. In addition to this summer dresses are not part of uniform list so families are not 
expected to pay for winter and summer versions of our uniform. 

Our Uniform Policy is as follows: 

• Black trousers or tailored school shorts, A-line knee-length skirts, knee-length pinafores. 
Available at any clothing retailer 

• No summer dresses 

• Shirts (not polos) 

• Tie to be worn in class and around school  

• Cardigan or jumper must have the school logo  

• Black school shoes, not trainers or shoes that look like trainers 

• Hijabs must be green or black 

• Hair to be tied back at all times 
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• Green or black tights/ black or white socks 

• One stud earring per ear. No hoops or dangling earrings 

• No other jewellery unless it is of religious/ medical significance 

• Plain white round neck t-shirt for PE. Available at any clothing retailer 

• Plain black PE shorts. Available at any clothing retailer 

• Trainers or plimsoles for PE only. Available at any clothing retailer 

Please order School Uniform from our on-line supplier called 'The School Uniform Specialists'. To 
use the site, you will need to login and register. The school code is: CVI201 

Details of how to do this have been put into a document which can be found below on our 
website. This can be accessed in the following way:  

1. Log onto Charville Academy website 

2. Open Parent/Carer tab  

3. Open uniform tab and register 

4. Enter school code (see above) 

 

  

We welcome all donations of uniform that is no longer required by your child, as we are aiming to 
support families wherever possible.  

 

Your sincerely  

 

Mrs N KELLY 

 

Headteacher   

https://www.theschooluniformspecialists.com/


                       
 

 

 

 

  


